Dear Sir,

It is with regret that I forward & copy of a
letter from Messrs. Tsavliris (Hellas) Maritime Co.
advising us of the withdrawli of twelve ships
from the Society's class.

1 hove discussed this matter with Hr. Tsavliris
with wvhom we are on good terms and can assure you
that, there is no guestion of dissatisfaction with
the Society's services. The four cargo vessels
are however known to us to be in need of fairly
extensive repairs and Hr. Tsavliris, being a
pragmatist, has elected to take these ships to
be a ninimum,

The condition of the tugs isnot knowa to us,
his decision with regard to these latter vessels.

Yours faithfully,



